June 13, 2008
Dr. Kay Halasek

Chair, Council on Academic Affairs

Denney Hall

164 West 17th Avenue

CAMPUS

Dear Kay:

The Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI) approved a new minor in American Indian Studies on May 30, 2008.  The CCI Subcommittee on Interdisciplinary Initiatives (which also functions as the “college” committee for interdisciplinary curriculum) approved the minor at their meeting on April 9, 2008. 

This new minor has been under development for quite some time and is a model of collaboration between the Columbus and regional campuses in the creation of curricular programs.  The minor requires 20 credit hours of coursework which is in alignment with other ASC minors. There is a rich variety of courses from multiple fields incorporated into the major, as evidenced by the sample syllabi included in the proposal.

 It is part of a larger initiative begun in 2000 to develop American Indian Studies at the Ohio State University and complements sever other non-curricular program components already in place across the state.  This minor also fits into the broader goal of the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences Executive Dean’s Office to increase Ethnic Studies and diversity.
In addition to the proposal and cover letters, I have enclosed a transmittal history for this proposal.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance as CAA considers these changes.

Sincerely,

Kathleen M. Hallihan

Director, Curriculum and Assessment

c: Randy Smith

    Edward Adelson


    Lakshmi Dutta
